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Topic: Dialysis and Broader Kidney Health Issues 

 

Type of Question: Hansard Page 51, 23 October 2015 

 

Senator: Siewert, Rachel 

 

Question:  

 

Confirm that you have received a copy of the report that Kidney Health has now done on 

dialysis and broader kidney health issues and provide any comments you have on the 

recommendations that they have made in that report. Provide a view on how those 

recommendations may or may not be being received.   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Health has received the report Kidney Health for All from Kidney Health 

Australia (the report) on 22 October 2015 and is currently considering the recommendations 

in the report. 

 

 
 
 

 

 


